
BOARD OF PRACTICAL TRAINING (EASTERN REGION) 

KOLKATA 

 
 

Video conferencing meeting with the stakeholders (Establishments) registered under NATS with 

BOPT(ER), Kolkata for demonstrating DBT facility in NATS 2.0 portal. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thanks all my industry/TPA partners for putting up lots of queries 

related to DBT during the series of VC meeting held with the industry partners and AICTE team 

developer and BOPT Officials held during the period of 02/01/2024 to 05/01/2024. To make the DBT 

successful and to understand the difficulties of industry/TPA partners, the AICTE team have also been 

invited to be present in this meeting so that the portal related to DBT is made smoothly operational and 

the concern of industry partners are appropriately sorted out. 

In view of the fact that DBT for the payment of stipend to the apprentices for the month of December 

2023 onwards is required to be done instead of reimbursement system. Need is felt to provide the 

industry/TPA partners to raise their concern with the AICTE team developer in regard to DBT. A 

helpline no. 6291827930 has already been operational for taking calls as a part of ease of doing business 

for establishments. Accordingly, it has been once again decided that a series of VC meetings as 

mentioned above need to be further continued and the new schedule in this regard have been finalized 

for the interest of the industry partners as mentioned below:  

  

Time: 03:00 PM to 04:00 PM from 09/01/2024 to 12/01/2024 under the meeting link: 

 

Establishment & BOPT Interaction through VC for Clearing Doubt on DBT 

Tuesday, 9 January · 3:00 – 4:00pm 

Time zone: Asia/Kolkata 

Google Meet joining info 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/qno-vnqk-nxj 

 

All are requested to please attend and raise their concern in order to make the DBT successful. 

 

  Sd/- 

Director 

BOPT(ER), Kolkata 

 

 
 

https://meet.google.com/qno-vnqk-nxj

